
Concerns have been raised with regard to language examples used in one plenary             
presentation. As the local organising committee and the DGfS, we agree that in principle              
linguistic data are the object of inquiry and hence do not represent an author’s personal               
opinion or attitude. However, linguistic examples always carry meaning and may require            
appropriate contextualisation. We are committed to creating an inclusive space for all            
participants and reject any non-contextualised use of language examples containing racist,           
sexist or otherwise discriminatory terms or content (see also our Code of Conduct). As              
organisers of this conference we regret if any participants should have been hurt or offended               
and encourage them to engage with us. 


